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Dear Sir/Madam

As a Qld resident I hereby make a submission to the Public Health and Other
Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021. I
strongly object to the government extending the State Of Emergency till April next
year.

The government has not shown that there is a real emergency: only 1 death in
Australia this year from Covid 19 and they find 'cases', which are not cases, from a
faulty PCR test to justify the state of emergency.

The sweeping unchecked powers the QLD government are giving themselves are
a gross violation of our human rights. It is also inconsistent with the Biosecurity Act
and according to the Australian Constitution section 109 "When a law of state and
a federal law are inconsistent, the Federal law shall prevail". It is also inconsistent
with the International Charter of Human Rights to which Australia is a signatory.

This state of emergency should end now without any extensions in the future.

Kind regards

Helene Minto
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